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Stroud and District Football League – Team Application Form

New and existing clubs seeking to enter a new team in the League for the 2024-25 season need to complete the application form and submit to the General Secretary by no later than 30th April

In the event that an application is recommended for acceptance at the League’s AGM, new clubs will be required to send the £50 entry fee by 24th May. New teams from existing Clubs will be charged through their League Accounts.

Please complete all sections (which expand)

Club / Team name       

Initial Contact (if new Club)        
Tel Number        
Email         


Proposed location of ground including postcode to be used by new team

     


Note: From 2022-23, entry into the League will be limited to a smaller number of teams, therefore, please give as much supporting reasons why you want to enter a team and why your application should be considered, possibly ahead of others:
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